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Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us>

ONE MORE EXPEDITED APPROVAL REQUEST FROM BONANZA CREEK 
3 messages

Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 7:05 AM
To: Matt Lepore - DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us>
Cc: Jane Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>, John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

Hi, Matt,

Bonanza Creek has one more location in the NWSW S. 26-4N-63W for which they would like expedited approval in order to keep up
with their rig schedule. 

This is the Mustang 14-26 location which was originally approved with a surface hole location in a GWA window, but it was moved once
the SUA with Mr. Cervi was signed. This SUA provides the surface owner waiver for the public comment period.

Attached are the expedited request letter asking for expedited approval under Rule 303.i.(1) due to lease expiration concerns and the
email waiver from the Weld County LGD.

This 2A, document #401440889, has a public comment period expiring on November 23, 2017. Bonanza Creek has asked for expedited
approval no later than November 17. The related APD has a  sundry in process to move the surface hole location and extend the
wellbore to two miles.

Please let me know if you would like additional information.
Thank you for your consideration,

--  

Barbara Westerdale

Permit Supervisor

 

 P 303.894.2100 x5159| F 303.894.2105  

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

barbara.westerdale@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

2 attachments

401442235.pdf 
183K

401441791.pdf 
162K

Matt Lepore - DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 2:00 PM
To: Barbara Westerdale - DNR <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us>
Cc: Jane Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>, John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

Expedited approval granted.

 

____________________ 
Matthew J. Lepore 
Director
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From: Westerdale - DNR, Barbara [mailto:barbara.westerdale@state.co.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 7:05 AM 
To: Ma� Lepore - DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us> 
Cc: Jane Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>; John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us> 
Subject: ONE MORE EXPEDITED APPROVAL REQUEST FROM BONANZA CREEK

[Quoted text hidden]

Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 2:03 PM
To: Matt Lepore - DNR <matt.lepore@state.co.us>
Cc: Jane Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>, John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>

 Thank you, Matt! 

[Quoted text hidden]
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